
      
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 BANK OF GUYANA 
 

 

NOTICE 
 
The General Public is hereby notified that 
 

REPUBLIC INSURANCE COMPANY  
 

LIMITED is NOT registered under the  
 

Insurance Act 1998 to carry on Insurance  
 

Business in any class whatsoever in Guyana. 
 
 

L.T. Williams 
Governor 

Bank of Guyana 
 


